

May 17, 2022

Dear Lande and Marta,

On behalf of UConn Health and the UConn School of Medicine, we want to thank you for spearheading fundraising efforts with The Nina Contreras D'Agosto Fund for Glycogen Storage Disease Type 1b Research.

As of May 17, 2022, the fund has reached \$107,671.00.

This fund continues to support innovative and lifesaving GSD research that we know has a direct impact on your family and so many others. We deeply appreciate your support and commitment to UConn Health.

Sincerely, *Sarah* 

Sarah M. Pandoursky, M.P.A Director of Corporate & Foundation Relations, UConn Health UConn Foundation Cell: 860-576-6962